
Notes of the SH PPB working group meeting 

Held on 25th January 2010 at 5.00 pm 

Committee Room 1, Runcorn Town Hall 

 
Present: Cllr John Stockton (Chair), Howard Cockcroft, Rosie Lyden, Alex Villiers,  

Mike Andrews, Janet Guy 
  

Item Details Action 
1 Apologies:   Inspector Simon Blackwell 

 
 

2 Minutes of meeting 1st December 2009 and matters arising 
 
• The minutes were approved at SH PPB held on 19th January 2010.  
 

 
 
 
 

3 Domestic Abuse Budget and Funding – Rosie Lyden  
(Domestic Abuse Co-ordinator) 
 
• Domestic Abuse and Sexual Violence are currently funded through WNF (£100,000) 

and Safer Stronger Communities Funding of £32,260 (SSCF).  This includes: 

£54,000 DA Service costs 
£32,260 Co-ordinator salary costs 
£20,000 ISVA role costs 

The remainder of the budget goes towards MARAC administration, FOCUS group, 
training and mid-wife costs. 

• Due to current service provision overlaps there will be an overspend of £3032 this 
year.   Sanctuary scheme costs, also need to be considered, which are variable. 

• RL to attend the Domestic Violence Strategic Forum Group on 16th February, future 
funding figures for service provision will be considered and include publicity and 
perpetrator programme.  Strategy to be developed with figures. 

• Main risk age is 16-24 years old. 
• The DA post currently sits within the DAAT and links in with adult safeguarding, 

social care colleagues and the PCT.   
• RL updated the group re: MODUS software, which offers a new web based case 

management tool, involving buying a service licence (£5k, one off) then a user 
licence for IDVA and MARAC.  Cheshire East and West have agreed.  Software 
costs differ due to partners who may wish to also share, if multi-Cheshire then 
cheaper long term.  RL to meet with Cheshire East and West and Warrington to 
update HC with figures.   

• RL to update paper for the next meeting, to include huge potential savings. 
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4 ASB Reporting part 2 - Mike Andrews, Alex Villiers 
• Original topic brief questions are still relevant, dates need updating. 
• NI 21 Dealing with local concerns re: ASB and crime by the local council and police, 

MA confirmed the Police are looking at the call-back system of people who were not 
satisfied and ask questions and look at how calls were handled. 

• New call system would be via the council number 0303 333 4300 which is routed to 
Community Safety Team and HHT already use also for out of hours. 

• Home Office Evaluation in 2009 highlighted gaps in services, to be circulated. 
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5 Update on working party on-going and planned business 
ASB Hotline telephone number 
ASB Reporting part 2  

 
 
 



Members Seminar May 2010  
 

6 Future meetings 
 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday 18th February 2010 at 1pm, Committee 
Room 1, Runcorn Town Hall.  Sandwiches, tea and coffee will be available from 
12.30pm, and the meeting will commence at 1pm.   
 

 

  


